
Disclaimer: "Chore Warrior ‘Win A Warrior’ Wheelbarrow Giveaway" 

1. Eligibility: The "Chore Warrior ‘Win A Warrior’ Wheelbarrow Giveaway" is open 
to individuals who meet the following criteria: 

 Participants must be [21] years of age or older. 
 Participants must be legal residents of [United States of America lower 48]. 

 
2. Giveaway Period: The giveaway will run from [November 7th  2023 10am] to 

[December  31st at 5pm]. Entries received after the specified date and time will 
not be eligible. 

3. How to Enter: To enter the giveaway, participants must [Follow the link to 
register with their preferred method of contact, email or SMS text]. No purchase 
is necessary to enter or win. 

4. Prize: The prize for this giveaway is a [Next Generation clean energy electric 
rechargeable ChoreWarrior wheelbarrow., The total approximate retail value 
($899). 

5. Winner Selection: The winner will be selected at random from all eligible entries 
received during the giveaway period. The odds of winning depend on the total 
number of eligible entries received. 

6. Notification of Winner: The winner will be notified via [their preferred method 
of notification, e.g., email, phone] within 72 hours] after the giveaway ends. The 
winner must respond to the notification within [7 business days] to claim the 
prize. If the winner does not respond within the specified time, an alternate 
winner will be selected. 

7. Publicity Release: By accepting the prize, the winner agrees to allow [Power 
Assisst Technologies LLC] to use their name, likeness, and submission for 
promotional purposes without further compensation. 

8. Privacy: Any personal information collected during this giveaway will be used 
solely for the purpose of administering the giveaway and will not be shared with 
third parties without the participant's consent. 

9. General Conditions: [Power Assist Technologies] reserves the right to modify or 
cancel the giveaway at any time, for any reason. [Power Assist Technologies LLC] 
is not responsible for lost, late, incomplete, or misdirected entries, or for any 
technical or human error that may occur in the processing of entries. The 
giveaway is void where prohibited by law. 

10. Contact Information: For questions or concerns related to the giveaway, please 
contact [Tom@pwrassist.com]. 

By entering the "Chore Warrior ‘Win A Warrior’ Wheelbarrow Giveaway," participants 
agree to abide by these rules and regulations. 


